
 

Nigel Young, Visiting Distinguished Scholar of Peace Studies at Earlham College, visited the Mershon 
Center on October 23, 2012. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Professor Nigel Young presented on the topic of "The Wars We Remember: An Essay in Comparative 
Memory Work." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Professor Nigel Young has been active in transnational peace activity for more than 50 years, and has 
held several academic positions in sociology, politics, and peace studies at over a dozen universities 
and colleges worldwide. 

 

 



 

Professor Nigel Young participates in a Q&A session. 

 

 


